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          9th November 2017 

 

Dear Year One Parent/ Carer 

We would like to offer parents the opportunity to attend an information session regarding 
Year One phonics on Tuesday 14th November at either 2.45pm or 5.30pm for 
approximately 30 minutes. In these sessions we will look at how phonics is taught in Year 
One and how that prepares pupils for the phonics screening at the end of the year.  We will 
be able to give parents top tips on activities they can do to help their child learn their 
sounds and so develop their reading skills. 

If you would like to come to one of the sessions please complete and return the slip below. 

Many thanks 

Miss Baldwin and Mrs Fletcher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Year 1 Phonics information session Tuesday 14th November 2017 

I would like to attend the following session 

 2.45pm session      

 5.30pm session       please tick one box 

signed …………………………………………………………………………….……….. 

parent/ carer of  ……………………………………………..………………………..…………… 
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